
Motions for 10/6/20 PLUM Committee (WRAC)


Allow NCs to Communicate with Elected Officials Outside of City Council

(Motion if approved to be forwarded to Los Angeles City Attorney, Mayor, Councilmembers 
Koretz & Bonin)


(June 17, 2020 motion approved at WRAC)


Wherefore, the Mar Vista Community Council represents stakeholders within their boundaries 
regarding all issues involving but not limited to quality of life, zoning, land use, public safety, 
mobility, arts and education, aging in place and communications involving State and City 
matters.    Elected officials from the City, County and State regularly send representatives to 
our meetings to inform, educate and seek information from our stakeholders and council 
concerning legislation and initiatives.    Open dialogue is essential with ALL elected officials to 
ensure that our stakeholders are fully represented and have a voice in matters that concern 
them.


Therefore,  RESOLVED that the Mar Vista Community Council insists that Neighborhood 
Councils are not prohibited from communicating with non-City of Los Angeles government 
representatives and/or staff not with entities other than those within the City, regarding issues 
impacting their neighborhoods; and that Neighborhood Councils are free to discuss any issues 
of local concern.



